
 
 

 
4 June 2025 
 
 
 
  
Dear Parents/carers  
  
To prepare for our annual Year 9 Options review, please be aware that school will be closed to students 
in Year 7 and Year 8 on Friday 27 June 2025.  Students in Years 9, 10 and 12 will have specific 
arrangements on this day. Arrangements for each year group can be found below:  
  
Key Stage 3   
Year 7: school closed for all Year 7 students on this day  
Year 8: school closed for all Year 8 students on this day  
Year 9: we will write to all parents of Year 9 students with separate arrangements for the options 
review process.  
  
Key Stage 4   
Year 10: Year 10 students should attend as school as normal for their English PPE examination on this 
day. Students will go home after the end of their exam (which will be approximately 11am).  
  
Key Stage 5   
Year 12: Year 12 students should attend as normal for any scheduled mock examinations on this day. 
Students will go home after the end of their exam.    If they have no exam on that day, they can revise 
from home.  
  
Thank you for your continued support.   If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to 
email parents@uhs.org.uk  
  
Yours sincerely  

  

L Seymour 
 
Ms L Seymour 
Principal                  
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